
A PLACE FOR ALL CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

Things are moving along with our building project. We believe our current plan of delaying the start of 

the project slightly will enable us to implement all 4 of the Priorities listed in the “blue booklet.” Jon 

Kreple has “painted” an outline of the extended narthex and new covered entrance/drop off on the 

cement outside the north entry to help visualize what the changes will look like. We expect that work 

inside in the lower level will begin in mid-February and the external work will be initiated in the 

Spring.  

 

Excited about the project? Pledges for the project are still being received! Contact the church office if 

you haven’t yet submitted your pledge. 

Building Design Committee: Jon Kreple, Bill Haines, Sandy Peterson, Larry Briggance, Chris Olney, Linda 

Knieriemen, Larry Grinwis 
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